
Johan itunh 
box 563 
laittiesburg, 14S 39403 

Dear Johann, 

A number of us, not just Rmn and I, got identical xeroxee. 

I've searched every file in which - might have filet it that I can think of 

and can't find it. I'll delay nailing this several days on the chinwe of remembering 

the correct file. 

It was a god imitation of Osv,ld's writing. 

It had a return dddress on the envelope. 0001)-! I'll check that/ 

I've not found the one sent no but I enclose a copy of the identical lettere 

sent to a friend who no longer lives at thetztrn addresa. 

I don't now and don't know of anyone who has any reason to know who cooked it 

up. Sounds like eo©e spouk having some fun. 

There is such an address. I wrote ]k ii Sr. there and my letter wa3 not returned. 

Sib:sorely, 



Johann W. Rush 
Box 563 
Hattiesburg, MS 39403 

(601) 544-8139 

Feb. 8, 1991 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Rd. 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Harold, 

You made some interesting points about bullet #399; however, I do 
think it hit Connally's wrist going backwards. 

I've just been reading over Jim Marrs Crossfire. I am interested 
in the "Hunt" letter which Marrs obtained from Penn Jones. Someone told 
me you also received a copy of that same letter from Mexico. If so 
would you mind sending me a copy? Did you notice anything odd about the 
letter? Do you have any idea who sent it? 


